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Nundle Public School 

 

Newsletter 

Term 1 – Week  10 

Our string ensemble is going ahead in leaps and 
bounds with some the students even practicing dur-
ing lunch times to brush up on their skills. Some of 
our young musicians are also branching out into the 
world of performance by going up to the Pre-School 
to play for their young fans. This is a great way of 
giving purpose to the playing that students are do-
ing. I look forward to seeing the boost in confidence 
these students gain from the experience.   

The Naplan trial took place last week, with students 
in Years 3 and 5 completing the Omnibus test to get 
exposure to the test format and different types of 
questions. Our hardware has also been tested and 
adjustments already made to make the process 
smoother.  

 
 
 
 
Volunteers needed  
With the Great Nundle Dog Race being held on the 
first weekend back in Term 2, we are looking to 
gather and organise our volunteers before the end of 
the term. Can you please register your availability 
with the school so we can allocate the roles accord-
ing to need. We will also need lots of baked goods 
to put on sale so please be prepared to lend a hand. 
Our weekly meetings are currently attended by be-
tween 5-10 parents, which is great, but to make the 
dog race a success, we need lots of helpers on the 
day and in the lead up.  
 
There will be a buffering period between summer 
and winter uniforms as there are still some hot days 
to be had in May. Please make sure students have 
jumpers and hats clearly labelled.  
  
I hope everyone has a safe and happy holiday. Staff 
will be returning on Monday April 29, while stu-
dents return on Tuesday, April 30.   
I look forward to seeing everyone back for a busy 
Term 2.  
 
Stephen Gadd 

 
Good afternoon everyone, and welcome to 
Week 11, the final week for what has been a 
great term at Nundle Public.   
 
In the past fortnight, students have been partici-
pating in an abundance of activities both in and 
out of classrooms. Our Harmony Day celebra-
tion with Dungowan Public School was fol-
lowed by a presentation by master puppeteer 
Andy, who delivered a message about how we 
can STAMP out bullying. STAMP forms the 
acronym  
 
Stay Away – To avoid bullies  
 
Tell Someone – Reporting a bully is not  
being a ‘dobber’  
 
Always help – The power of peers  
 
Make Friends – Including students who are 
easily left out  
 
Play Nice – Making sure that YOU’RE not 
being the bully  
 
All of the students took on this message beauti-
fully and have been actively focusing on Play-
ing Nicely for the last 2 weeks of term.  
 



 

Friday 5th April 2019  Honour Industry Truth    

Phone: 02 6769 3253   Fax: 02 6769 3128  Email: nundle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Web: www.nundle-p.schools.nsw.gov.au               www.facebook/nundlepublicschool 

 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY WEEKEND 

Week 10 
1 April 2 3 4 5 6 & 7 

   Scripture Canteen 
 

 

Week 11 

8 9 10 11 12 13 & 14 

 11 Years rugby 
union trials  

 Woolomin SRC 
Disco  

6pm-8pm 

Easter Hat 
Parade & Egg 
Hunt  Last Day  

of Term   

 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY WEEKEND 

Week 1 
29 30 1 May 2 3 4 & 5 

Staff  
Development Day  

School  
Resumes 

  Nundle  
X-Country  

DOG RACE 

Week 2 

6 7 8 9 10 11 & 12 

    Moonbi  
X-Country 

Zone Rugby 
Union Trials 

 

Week 3 
13 14 15 16 17 18 & 19 

 P&C AGM     

 Week 4  

20 21 22 23 24 25 & 26 

    Zone  
X-Country 

 

Week 5  

27 28 29 30 31 1 & 2 June 

      

Week 6   

3 4 5 6 7 8 &9 

   School Photos   

10 11 12 13 14 15 & 16 

Week 7 
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Class Awards 12th March  Class Awards 18th March  

Years K/1/2  Years K/1/2  

Annie Following instructions in guided reading  Chase Fantastic effort in guided reading and writing 

Destiny B Using different strategies when reading Sebastian Fantastic effort in guided reading and writing 

Jemma Improvements in maths  Serenity Outstanding effort in all areas 

Year 3/4  Year 3/4   

Xavier Great writing strategies Maton  Fantastic effort in literacy sessions 

Max Great writing strategies Eric Worked well and quietly in all areas 

Year 5/6   Year 5/6  

Chloe Persistence in maths Faith  Persistent problem solving in maths 

Clay  Outstanding leadership Tiffany Dedication to the task in group work. 

    

Last Friday the students attended the Stamp Out 
Bullying Puppet Show. Using comedy, magic and 
puppets, STAMP Out Bullying had the students in 
fits of laughter and hanging on every word as the 5 
important STAMP principles were illustrated. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stay away How to avoid bullies. 

Tell some one    Reporting a bully is not being a 
‘dobber’. 

Always help  The power of peers. 

Make friends Including students who are easily 
left out. 

Play nice  Making sure that YOU'RE not be-
ing the bully. 
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We went to the TRECC for the Science and Engineering day. We had a go at many different ac-
tivities. There was bridge building which was hard. We had to build a bridge that could hold as 
much weight as possible. Our bridge was quite sturdy. We didn't have the strongest bridge but 
we had fun building it. The best part of the day was getting to know other kids.  
   By Riley Denton 
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Despite it being the end of term the students in 
K/1/2 have been working harder than ever. 
Everyday we are reading a variety of texts and 
using different strategies to come up with an-
swers in English and Maths. 
 
We have been focusing on informative texts in 
English and reading lots of non-fiction books. 
We have been learning how to structure scien-
tific and book reports. In Maths we have been 
practising our addition and subtraction and 
looking an place value. We are learning to use 
the most efficient strategy to solve a problem. 
I’m so impressed with everyone’s work ethic at 
the moment.     
 N. Worley 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We did some Aboriginal symbols in Art 

and HSIE and it was really fun. The sym-

bols were of waterholes, some big and some 

small, and there were the moon, sun and 

campsites. We did dot painting.  
 By Jemma Borchard 
 

We have been learning about aboriginal 

symbols in HSIE. Some of them are big 

and small campsites, the  sun and kanga-

roo tracks. They used yellow, orange and 

black.  
 By Serenity Smith 
 

My artwork is about Aboriginal symbols 

in their painting. The way they made paint 

was with rocks, water and clay. The colours 

they had to use was orange, brown, red, yel-

low and black.  
 By Violet Gadd  
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We would like to encourage as many students 
as possible to attend the Nundle Anzac Day 
Service on Thursday 25th April 2019. Please 
assemble next to the hall at 10.45. The service 
will commence at 11am. Students are to wear 
full winter school uniform. We look forward to 
seeing as many families as possible at this very 
important community event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents, family and community 
members please join us for our 
Easter Hat parade and egg hunt 
on Friday the 12th April 2pm. 
Students are encouraged to pre-
pare their hat at home and bring 
it to school on the day.    

Our 40th Great Nundle Dog Race is fast ap-
proaching. This year it is Sunday the 5th May. 
The Dog Race committee has been busy get-
ting prepared for our annual fundraiser event. 
We are calling out for families to help make the 
day a success.  
 
We need volunteers for canteen preparations 
and canteen duties, hot dog stall, face painting 
and kiddie’s tent, parent judges on the day and 
more! 
 
Please call the school office and let us know 
what you do or you can email us at  
nundlepc@gmail.com ALSO we are asking for 
school community volunteers to help out on the 
Nundle Lion’s Club BBQ at the go-for-gold festi-
val on the Easter long weekend. The Nundle 
Lions club run the BBQ at our Great Nundle 
Dog Race and donate the profits raised to the 
Nundle P&C Great Nundle Dog Race. It is great 
to see our  Community groups working togeth-
er! If you can help out on the Lion’s festival 
BBQ please contact Carol Fiddes on 0429 978 
732. 


